
Phone Directory 

Parish Office and Rectory .................... 216.252.2626 

Fax ...................................................... 216.252.6993 

Email ............................... church@svdpcleveland.org 

Pastor……………………..jpfeifer@svdpcleveland.org 

Website ................................. www.svdpcleveland.org 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. John M. Pfeifer, Pastor 

Rev. Clyde K. Foster, Senior Parochial Vicar 

Deacon Kenneth Hill  

Mr. Gerry Mass, Music Ministry 

Mrs. Irene Smith, Administrative Assistant 

Ms. Virginia Hueter, Director of P.S.R. 

Mr. David Jaronowski, Business Manager 

 

Liturgy Schedule 

Saturday 5:00 pm Vigil   

Sunday:  9:00 am 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 8:30 am 

Holy Day Vigil:  7:00 pm 

Holy Day:  8:30 am, and 7:00 pm 

Confessions: Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 pm or 
 any time by appointment 
 
Baptisms are Sundays at 1:00 pm.  Prior scheduling 
and Parent Preparation Class are required. 
 
 

Novena to the Sacred Heart is prayed every Friday 
after the 8:30 am Mass. 
 
 

Rosary is prayed at 8:05 am Monday-Wednesday- 
Friday. 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held on Saturdays, 3:30 -
4:30 pm. 
 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Benediction is on the  
 First Sunday of the month at 3:00 pm. 

 
Marriages require a six month preparation period by 
Diocesan policy. Call one of the parish priests prior 
to setting a date.  

 
  Funerals: Arrangements are to be made at the 
  Parish Office before publication of the death notice. 
 
Ministry to those who are Sick or Shut-In  
Our Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion can 
bring the Eucharist to those parishioners who are ill, 
recovering from a  hospital stay, shut-in, or otherwise 
unable to attend the Liturgies each Sunday.  Please 
call the Parish Office to be placed on the schedule. 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is         
the process by which adults are brought into              
the Catholic Faith through the Sacraments of           
Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist.  The RCIA 
meets weekly from September through April.  Further 
information can be obtained by calling the Parish  
Office. 
 
New Parishioners are always welcome.  Please 
stop by the Parish Office to register at your earliest 
convenience.       

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
MONTH OF THE PRECIOUS BLOOD OF JESUS 

Saint Vincent de Paul 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

13400 LORAIN AVENUE    CLEVELAND OHIO 44111-3432 



SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                  July 23 , 2023

  
 
MONDAY, July 24, St. Sharbel Makhluf 
   8:30 am   (CF)      Mafalda Parente (Anniv.) 
                                                    
TUESDAY, July 25, St. James, Apostle 
    8:30 am               No Mass  
                                                         
WEDNESDAY, July 26, Saints Joachim & Anne 
Parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
    8:30 am   (CF)     Arthur (Anniv.) & Mary Louise 
              Sexton 
                                    
THURSDAY, July 27, Weekday 
    8:30 am               No Mass 

 
 

FRIDAY, July 28, Weekday 
     8:30 am     (CF)      Samuel Passafiume (B-Day) 
     
   
SATURDAY, July 29, Sts. Martha, Mary & Lazarus 
      5:00 pm     (JM)     Kathleen Vlna 
    
     
SUNDAY, July 30, 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
      9:00 am     (CF)     For the People of the Parish 

       
 

         

 

HELP SUBURBAN WEST RIGHT TO LIFE 
Volunteers are needed to help Suburban West Right 
to Life at their Cuyahoga County Fair Booth on Au-
gust 11-13. The fair will be held at the Berea Fair-
grounds, 19201 East Bagley Road, Middleburg 
Heights, 44130. At least two people will work each 
shift. Please call Doris at 216-659-3362 with any 
questions and to volunteer for a three hour shift dur-
ing any of the following time slots: 
Friday, 8/11 at 3-6 pm and 6-9 pm 
Saturday, 8/12 at 10-noon, 3-6 pm and 6-9 pm 
Sunday, 8/13 at noon - 3 pm 
 
WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY 

Our Parish extends its sincere sympathy 
to the family and friends of Constance 
Farkas, Francis Kelly, & Lois Radnar. 
May God give us comfort in our grief and 
bring our loved ones to eternal life. 
“Death is  the end of a lifetime, not the 

end of a relationship.” May our beloved dead live 
forever in the joy of the Resurrection! 
 
ST. JOSEPH CEMETERY—Pre-Planning Seminar 
The Catholic Cemeteries Association invites you to 
attend a 1-hour pre-planning seminar on Wednes-
day, August 16 at 5:30 pm. Learn about your Catho-
lic burial options, including options for cremated re-
mains. Attendees will receive a personal reference 
guide and a Savings Certificate. We kindly ask that 
you RSVP to this event to St. Joseph Cemetery, 
32789 Detroit Rd., Avon 216-641-7575 ext. 8 or 
email bdejohn@clecem.org 
 
 
 

THE FEST: THE BEST ONE TANK TRIP 
Join us for the perfect family day on Sunday, Au-
gust 6 for The FEST at the Center for Pastoral 
Leadership in Wickliffe from 12 noon until 10:00pm. 
It’s an inspiring day of faith, family and fun—all for 
FREE. You can hear the best national Christian art-
ists. There are amazing activities, inflatables, BMX 
show, petting zoo, water tag. Great festival food, 
convenient parking and more! The FEST comes to a 
close with a beautiful outdoor Mass with Bishop 
Malesic at 8:00pm. American Fireworks will cap off 
this GREAT family day. Check out all the details and 
a complete schedule by going to www.theFEST.us 
 
GOLF AND DO GOOD! 
Get ready for an exciting day of golf 
and giving back at the 31st Malachi 
Center Golf Tournament! Whether 
you’re a pro or a beginner, join us 
for a day of swinging clubs and do-
ing good. Not only will you have a 
blast on the green, but you’ll also be 
supporting the Malachi Center’s 
mission to serve those in need in our community. 
The Golf Tournament will take place on 9/18/23 at 
Lakewood Country Club. Your ticket includes lunch, 
dinner, awards, and most importantly, 18 holes of 
golf on the beautiful and challenging Lakewood 
Country Club course. Games, raffles, and a cash bar 
will round out the event. All funds raised will provide 
high quality after-school and summer programming 
for kids in need. Need more info? Contact 
Deby@MalachiCenter.org 



St. Vincent de Paul Church   Cleveland, Ohio 

     Hi there, everyone! It’s Angel again, 
hope you’re having a great summer! I know 
I’m enjoying the time being able to sniff 
outside & take walks without the snow 
touching my belly (it’s tough being short 
you know). 
      A few weeks ago, my dad was telling me about a 
homily he gave about an invitation. Well, actually it 
wasn’t his invitation, it was Jesus’ invitation. The invi-
tation to “take up our cross.” That invitation is an invi-
tation that is meant for each of us. It isn’t just those 
of a certain age who are called to take up their cross. 
The call to take up our cross, is a call for each & 
every one of us. 
      Whenever I want treats (and I LOVE my treats) 
my dad always reminds me that I first have to eat my 
meal. I think that’s a great reminder for all of us, if we 
want to have our treats, we first have to eat our 
meal. Now, none of you are looking to sink your 
teeth into my treats, but each of us is looking for a 
parish where Jesus is alive, where Jesus is wor-
shipped, where Jesus is made known. From what 
I’ve seen, I believe that’s what we’ve got here, but I 
also believe that if we want to keep it that way, if we 
want to build that up, we have to ask the question, 
“What can I do to make that happen?” Is there a way 
that I can take part? If I want a parish where the 
grounds are welcoming & inviting, how can I make 
that happen? Is there a way that I could help? How 
can I take up my cross, to build up & support our 
parish? For me, I think it’s wagging my tail in greet-
ing to all those who come to visit at the Office. What 
might it be for you? 
      I will be taking some time away on Monday 
morning & I will be out of the office until Friday, Au-
gust 4th. My dad will be visiting friends & I’ll be 
spending time with my grandma. My dad loves being 
here, but he’s also looking forward to taking some 
time to restore both body & soul. Please pray for my 
dad as he continues to pray for you! 
      Have a blessed week! 
 
 

We are in the process of searching 
for a new music director for the 
5:00 pm Mass. Once a new person 
is in place, we will determine a 

more firm path forward. Stay tuned for more updates 
as we move along in our search! 
 
 
 

AUGUST SPECIAL ELECTION 
Radical out-of-state pro-abortion groups are trying to 
change the Ohio Constitution to make abortion up to 
birth, sex change surgeries, sex change hormones, 
contraception, sterilization, and any “reproductive 
decision” a “Constitutional right” for any person of 
any age. This change would remove and prohibit any 
requirement for parental notification, consent or in-
volvement regarding “reproductive decisions,” sexual 
education, and sexual treatment, for minors and it 
would ban current or future health and safety meas-
ures. On August 8th, there will be a special elec-
tion and Ohioans will have the opportunity to vote on  
Issue 1 which protects the Ohio Constitution and the 
rights of the preborn, parents, and families. If Issue 1 
passes, it will be much more difficult for the radical 
abortion groups to infiltrate the Ohio Constitution. If 
Issue 1 does not pass, it will make it very difficult to 
prevent abortion being added to the Ohio Constitu-
tion. The Catholic Conference of Ohio Bishops has 
requested that all Catholics and people of goodwill 
vote prolife and work against this radical and danger-
ous threat to the rights and health of the preborn, 
women, parents, and families. For more information, 
go to www.protectwomenohio.com. Email Naomi del 
Guidice, State Director of Vote Catholic Ohio at 
naomi@votecatholicohio.org with any questions or to 
volunteer your time and skills for LIFE. 
 
WE REMEMBER IN PRAYER 
Our ill and homebound faith community 
members, all those serving in the Armed 
Forces, deceased  parishioners and friends, 
and all who have been commended to our 
prayers. 
 
 
 
 
 
The weekly offertory report was unavailable at the 
printing of this bulletin. 
 
Thank you for your continuing generosity to our par-
ish. God bless you! 
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